
 Updated April 15, 2011 

Please check out the VARDA website at www.valemountrecdevelopment.com for area 

information, maps and Google earth links to the managed snowmobiling areas. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Riders and Staff are reporting FRESH SNOW ranging from 1’ to over 2’ in each of 

the riding areas.  Conditions are exceptional for mid-April.  All three areas are 

ready for the weekend ! Please understand that we are always doing the best we 

can with the trails in the current weather conditions. 

  Watch out for afternoon sun warming and please check the conditions for your 

area at www.avalanche.ca before heading out for your days ride. 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Allan: is still being maintained and will be groomed Friday, Saturday, Sunday 

and Wednesday evenings, barring unforseen circumstances. 

Clemina: Will be regroomed Friday April 15
th

 from 3km.  The trail from the 

parking area has good snow cover and is in good shape as of Friday morning and 

the area is good to go for the weekend 

 

Chappell Creek: only twelve users in the area on Friday and VARDA staff 

reported over 2’ of FRESH SNOW in the alpine.  Conditions here are EPIC for 

april ! 

 

Keyhole: Logging is still going on this area and we are unable to groom.  Please remember 

that it is illegal to operate a snowmobile on a plowed road.  Radio contact is a must if you 

insist on driving up this road to the snowline. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, statements and dates may change ! 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Use your head and MAKE IT HOME! Be aware of your surroundings and know the snow conditions in 

the area. Check your Avalanche conditions before heading out at www.avalanche.ca 

Email: Varda@valemount.ca   Website: www.valemountrecdevelopment.com 

 

Please voice any questions, comments or concerns to the email above or 250-566-4817.  

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Trailhead staff may have limited information on hand 


